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Bowden (King), Anissa

From: Thacher, Jill'-A.S. on behalf of Broadway

Sent:  Thursday, April 17, 2008 11:47 AM

To: Bowden (King), Anissa '

Subject: FW: Broadway Historic District - April 21st, 2008 Council Meeting - Letter of Against Passing The Broadw

Hi Anissa, would you please pass these on to City Council? Thanks! Jill Thacher

From: Brent Robertson [mailto:brentrobertson@hotmail. com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2008 8:58 PM

To: Broadway

Subject: Broadway Historic District - April 21st, 2008 Council Meeting - Letter of Against Passing The Broadw

Dear A2 City Council,

My name is Brent Robertson and own two properties, 1317 Broadway and 1318
Jones, in the proposed Broadway Historic District. I will not be able to attend
the council meeting coming up on April 21st, 2008 and want to make sure that
my two property vote against gets heard.

These properties represent the majority stake in my retirement plan.

My (our) best interest is reflected in the LIBERTY to fix, repair, and IMPROVE
the physical aspects of these properties in accordance with A2 ordinances and
codes without hindrance as those zoning or business external conditions,
factors and events change in the future (e.g. Paul Allen Broadway Development
finalizes vs. local property value and owners intents and best interest).

It is also in my (our) best interest to save on expenses so that |/we can better
spend on mandatory future improvements and other economic commerce in our
beautiful city. For those specific and to the point of "there is no real long term
economic benefit for the property owners in historic district passage” | urge the
Ann Arbor City Council to vote against, as it was in the Pontiac Trail Historic
district dismissal.

Thank you.

Brent Robertson

Owner

1317 Broadway

1318 Jones (around the corner from Broadway; in back of 1317 Broadway)
734-995-8695

Help yourself to FREE treats served up daily at the Messengér Café. Stop by today!

4/17/2008




